
 
 

PSBA/Notice-041 July 23, 2021 

 
 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 
COVID-19 VACCINATION AT THE WORKPLACE 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

This is with reference to SECP letter no. SMD/PSBA/2(20)/2021 dated July 19, 2021, and 

its Circular No. 22 of 2021 dated July 19, 2021, in respect to the subject captioned above 

(copies attached for ease of reference). 

 

The members are requested to kindly ensure the compliance of the above in letter and 

spirit. Kindly also submit the required report to the Commission under intimation to the 

Association within the stipulated timeline. 

 

Regards,  

  

 

 sd         

BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 

Secretary General 
 
Cc to: 

 
 

1. SECP (smd.notices@secp.gov.pk) 

2. PSBA Website 
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